
 
 

 

August 29th, 2022 
 
Dear Quonnie Central Beach Voters, 
 
I am happy to report we will be holding our 93rd annual meeting at the Quonnie Grange 

on September 17th at 10am.  It’s nice to be able to hold a “regular” meeting at the 

Grange and I am looking forward to seeing everyone in person.  

 

In order for us to have a quorum for our meeting, at least one third of the lots in the 

District must be represented. Therefore, if you cannot make the meeting please fill out 

the PROXY designation form included in this packet, specifying an eligible voter who 

will vote on your behalf.  The proxy instruction form is enclosed.  

 

It has been an honor to serve as your Moderator for the last three years. The time 

went by very quickly.  We had to deal with a wide range of issues from COVID to 

lightning strikes and questions related to Fire Districts in general.  I want to thank all the 

volunteers who helped me navigate, listened to my concerns and gave sound advice. 

We are lucky to have so many caring neighbors.  

 

When you get the chance please review the enclosed packet of information and motions 

including proposed BOG approved motions. 

 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sue 
 


